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December DART Commission Meeting Has Been Canceled 
 
The previously scheduled December 18th meeting of the Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority 
Commission has been canceled.  
 
The next Commission meeting will be held at 4 p.m. Tuesday, January 8, at DART Central Station, 620 Cherry 
St., Des Moines. The remaining Commission meetings in 2013 will be held February 5, March 5, April 2, May 7, 
June 4, July 2, August 6, September 3, October 1, November 5 and December 3. 
 

 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider that serves Polk County. DART operates a 
family of transportation services that makes getting around the Greater Des Moines area easier and more convenient. For more 
information about DART services, schedules, route changes, or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit the website at 
www.ridedart.com or call 515-283-8100. 
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